From: Sarah Dilamarter

To: Christina Coulter; Martina Chait-Hartwig
Subject: RE: R-13-24 (Sandeman)

Date: October 18, 2024 12:52:14 PM
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Good afternoon,

Planning Staff have reviewed the notice and the surrounding areas with respect to the
City’s Zoning By-law and Official Plan. Planning staff have not identified any concerns
with the application and therefore no comments are provided on behalf of the City of
Peterborough.

Kind regards,

Sarah Dilamarter
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peterborough Sarah Dilamarter
Junior Planner | Planning, Development and Urban Design
City of Peterborough

sdilamarter@peterborough.ca | 705-742-7777 ext. 1887
peterborough.ca

wOE

The City of Peterborough respectfully acknowledges that it is
on the treaty and traditional territory of the Mississauga
Anishinaabeg and offers its gratitude to the First Peoples for
their care for, and teachings about, our earth and our
relations. May those teachings be honoured.

From: Kelly Russelle <KRusselle@peterborough.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 3:45 PM

To: COP_Planning <COP_Planning@peterborough.ca>
Subject: FW: R-13-24 (Sandeman)

From: Christina Coulter <ccoulter@dourodummer.ca>

Sent: October 15, 2024 3:13 PM

Cc: Martina Chait-Hartwig <mchaithartwig@dourodummer.ca>
Subject: R-13-24 (Sandeman)
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[EXTERNAL EMAIL - use caution when clicking links and opening attachments]

Good Afternoon;

The Township is in receipt of a rezoning application File R-13-24 (Sandeman). A
copy of the Notice of Complete Application and Public Meeting and Draft By-law are
attached and will be mailed and posted on the Township website today.

Please provide your comments no later than 11:00 a.m. on Tuesday October 22,
2024.

Sincerely,
Christina

Christina Coulter, B.Sc. (Hons)
Planner, Township of Douro-Dummer
705-652-8392 ext. 226

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use
by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly

prohibited and may be unlawful.
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